
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  
Notice of Public Briefing Meeting 
Northern Joint Regional Planning Panel 
 
The Panel is holding a public briefing meeting on the following: 
 

 2015NTH026 – Clarence Valley Council – SUB2015/0034 - 
Hickey Street ILUKA - 162 lot residential subdivision and new 
roads 
 

When:    Wednesday, 20 September 2017 at 4:30 pm 

Where:   Iluka Community Hall, 54 Spenser Street, Iluka 

The public briefing meeting is to allow the planning panel to listen to 

the community and understand the key concerns with the proposal, 

before the assessment of the proposal is finalised. This is not a 

meeting to determine the development application. 

To register to speak at the meeting, please contact the Planning 

Panels Secretariat before 4pm on Monday, 18 September 2017 on 02 

8217 2060 or email enquiry@planningpanels.nsw.gov.au 

Any person may attend the meeting to observe.  

For more information: (02) 8217 2060 
planningpanels.nsw.gov.au 


